'HOLY SAVIOR ACADEMY

908-822-5890 908-822-5891 Fax

149 South Plainfield Avenue, South Plainfield, NJ 07080

PERMISSION TO PHOTQ/VIDEQ YOUR CHILD

Dear Holy Savior Academy Parent(s)/Guardian,

~ In support of Holy Savior Academy’s publicity and marketing program, photographs and videos of our students
are taken at various school activities throughout the school year. These photos/videos could be used in a
school brochure, and/or given to public and Diocesan newspapers for viewing by local and surrounding

communities.
Your permission is required for Holy Savior Academy to take photos/videos of your child and for these

photos/videos to be used in various publications.

Thank you for your cooperation and support, and please feel free to call the office with any questions.

Mrs. Carol Woodburn
Principal

Grade

Student Name

| do give permission for photographs/videos to be taken of my child and used for
publication in public and Diocesan newspapers.

I do not give permission for photographs/videos to be taken of my child and used for
publication in public and Diocesan newspapers.

Date

Parent/Guardian Signature



